
Temporary Closure of Harbour (Coronavirus) 

At a meeting of the Trustees on Tuesday March 17th it was 

decided to close our drop-in centre with immediate effect, in the 

light of the very firm Government guidance. We took account of 

the risks posed to both our volunteers and our members from the 

continuation of our service. 

 

We remain anxious to provide as much assistance as possible to 

the very vulnerable people who are our members. With that in 

mind we are donating foodstuffs from our storage unit to Northern 

Devon Foodbank. 

 

Whilst our premises in Queen Street will be closed until further 

notice we will continue to monitor emails on 

admin@harbourbideford.co.uk 

 

Everyone at Harbour remains committed to supporting our 

members and are determined to reopen as soon as 

circumstances permit. To our supporters, who have generously 

provided us with funds over the years, please contact us by email 

please if you have collected money that you wish to donate. 

 

These are difficult times for all of us, and whilst we struggle with 

the current crisis, whether it be self-isolation, closure of 

recreation, concern for loved ones, there are people out there 

who have looked to Harbour as a place of community. 

 

We will do our best to support them as much as we can and are 

confident at a time like this local people will look out for those less 

fortunate than themselves. 
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